
 
     
April 14, 2021 

Subject:  End of Life Notification 

ZES-IS-75x13-FAR 

ZES-IS-150x13-FAR 

ZES-NI-150x13-FAR 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

This letter is to inform you that above mentioned products will be transitioning through an end of life process. 

The last date to submit a purchase order for these materials will be May 15th, 2021 with a final ship date of 

July 15th, 2021.  

The final order should be a maximum of: 

 

- Laird Item No.:  ZES-IS-75x13-FAR :     MAX 800 pcs      Farnell Item No.: 1219162 

- Laird Item No.:  ZES-IS-150x13-FAR :   MAX 500 pcs      Farnell Item No.: 1219163 

- Laird Item No.:  ZES-NI-150x13-FAR :   MAX 200 pcs      Farnell Item No.: 1219152 

 

 

The primary reason for implementing EOL status is because of limited demand. There is no replacement 

material available through Laird for these products. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Please check with a Laird representative if you have any questions. Any requests for exceptions to this 

notice must be submitted for approval in advance of the May 15th date. No exceptions will be reviewed after 

that time. 

 

We thank you for your continued business and support. 

 

Best Regards, 

Pierre-Emmanuel Lucas 

Product Manager, Thermal Materials 


